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‘Let us love one another, for love comes from God.’

1 John 4:7

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all who took part in the Chocolate Dip this week. It was such great fun, lots of prizes were won, and
£196.80 was raised for our school! A huge thank you to Tesco Fleetsbridge and Marks and Spencer Wimborne for
donating all of the chocolate. Thank you to the Friends of St John’s for organising this event.

Thank you to Mrs Higgins who has reached out to local businesses in order to provide every child and staff member
with an Easter treat. We are all hugely grateful.

It was our final Sparkle Time for this half term today and each club had the opportunity to share their
achievements with the whole school. It was wonderful to see the children present with such confidence and
enthusiasm. The children will choose their new clubs when we return from the Easter break.

It was great to see so many of you at our Easter service in St John’s Church this afternoon. We were so proud of our
Snow Leopards who led our service so confidently. This is the last day of term for children as there is an INSET day
on Thursday 28th March. Children return to school on Monday 15th April.

Wishing you a happy Easter and an enjoyable break with your families. Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes

Miss Michelle Prince
Headteacher

Half Term Value - Justice
On Good Friday, Christians remember that what happened to Jesus was not fair or just. Jesus was not a
criminal, he was God’s precious Son. But out of what appeared to be the darkest day, God brought hope
for the world. Three days after Good Friday, On Easter Day, Christians celebrate the greatest miracle that ever
happened. Jesus rose from the dead and he appeared again to his friends to show them that all he had taught
them was true.

Board Games Cafe
Save the date! Friends of St John’s will be hosting our first ever board games cafe on Friday 26th
April. Stay after school with your kids for a relaxed afternoon with a variety of games. Drinks and
cake will be available to buy too.



Celebration of Learning

We will be holding our next Celebration of Learning on Wednesday 22nd May at 2:45pm. This is an opportunity
for you to visit your child’s classroom and look through their learning and celebrate this together.

Attendance

Well done Giraffes!

Dates for your diary

Thursday 28th March

INSET Day

Friday 29th March - Sunday 14th April Easter Holiday

Monday 15th April

Back to School

Bikeability (second date added)

Friday 19th April

Five Loaves Bakery

Friday 26th April

Board Games Cafe (after school)

Wednesday 1st May

Elephants Class Worship 9:00am

Tuesday 14th May

Class Photographs

Friday 17th May

Five Loaves Bakery

Wednesday 22nd May

Celebration of Learning 2:45pm

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term Holiday

Friday 14th June

Grandparents’ Afternoon

Friday 21st June

INSET Day

Friday 28th June

Transfer Day

Friday 5th July

Summer Fair

Five Loaves Bakery
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